
 
 
 
DATE: December 26, 2019 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Pam Paulk, Sr. Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT: Addendum #4 to Request for Qualifications 35167 Lake Jesup Nutrient Reduction and Flow Enhancement 
 
 
As a result of additional inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make all 
appropriate changes to your solicitation documents.  Note:  changes are reflected with original language shown with strike-
through and new language is underlined. 
 
 
QUESTIONS/ANSSWERS: 
 
Q.1. Please provide the names of the evaluation committee members. 
A.1. Hector Herrera, Derek Busby, Pam Livingston, Janbing Jia, and Kim Omberg. 
 
Q.2. Is there a deadline for questions? 
A.2. Pursuant to Section 6 of the RFQ, second paragraph, first sentence: “Every request for a written interpretation or 

correction must be received at least nine days prior to opening of Submittals in order to be considered.” Therefore,  
the nine days prior to the submittal is Saturday January 4, 2020. 

 
Q.3. If a firm participates in the dredge design, does it preclude them from bidding on the construction? 
A.3. Yes. 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTE:  The Proposal Submittal date and time remain the same on January 13, 2020, at 2:00 PM, EST. 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the SUBMITTAL FORM provided in the RFQ Solicitation documents.   
If you have any questions, please call me at (386) 329-4469 or e-mail ppaulk@sjrwmd.com. 
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